
 

 

Solidarity Shirts 

 March 2, 2020  

  

Brothers and Sisters, 

  

Later this year we open negotiations for our members working at GKN.  

While there are numerous issues that our members want to address at  

both companies next contract, the single most glaring injustice is the  

two-tier wages.  

 Your district delegate body along with district staff designed t-shirts  

for our members to purchase at cost to display our solidarity for members  

working at both companies. We have designated Thursdays as "Union Shirt Day".  

See your steward to place your order and proudly send a message to the  

companies that we are United. 

 Any member interested in participating in informational pickets are asked  

to provide your contact information to your steward. You will be contacted  

as events are scheduled. 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

  

Earl Schuessler 

President Directing Business Representative 

IAM District 837 


